
October 8, 2018 
 
Dear Parents & Guardians, 
 
As we have come upon the middle of the marking period I invite you to take a moment and look at your 
child's progress.  Their grades can be viewed by accessing the Parent Portal of Realtime 
at:  https://www.fridayparentportal.com/demarest. 
 
If you are unable to login, please contact the main office at  
(201)768-6060 or Victoria Zimmerman, the technology coordinator,  
at zimmermanv@nvnet.org. 
 
Sincerely, 
Jonathon Regan 
Principal  
 
	
  


